
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 10, 2020 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

Preparations have already begun for our biggest celebration of the year.  In order for this to go smoothly, 

we wanted to share the following information with you.  

 

Please mark your calendars for the following dates: 

 

CAP AND GOWN ORDERS – Oak Hall – January 15 – March 27, 2020 

 Every student MUST order a cap & gown in order to participate in the graduation ceremony.  
We will order caps and gowns through  https://cns.shopoakhalli.com.  This website is open 

January 15 through  March 27, 2020. The cost of a cap and gown will be $36.00.  Extra tassels 

can be purchased for $6.00.  Rpresentatives from Oak Hall will be at school on March 18 & 

March 19 during all lunches and will take CASH ONLY orders.   

 

MOCK DWI CAR CRASH – June 12 – Rain Date – June 15 

• The Mock DWI Car Crash will be held on June 12th. This program encourages students to think 

about personal safety, making good choices, and the dangers of drinking alcohol and operating a 

vehicle. 

 

SENIOR BALL – JUNE 12  

 The Senior Ball will be held on June 12th at the Marriott Hotel in Downtown Syracuse from 7:00 

p.m. – 11:00 p.m.  Due to a decline in Senior Class participation, the After the Ball event will not 

take place. However, additional activities will be added to the Senior Picnic.  

 

GRADUATION WALK  - JUNE 15 

 Graduation Walk will be held on June 15th.  Seniors will have the opportunity to go back to their 

elementary schools where their educational journey began wearing their cap and gowns. A North 

Syracuse permission form will have to be returned. 

 

SENIOR PICNIC – JUNE 16 

 This year the senior picnic will take place on June 16th at Arrowhead Lodge.  Every senior will 

need to hand in a North Syracuse permission form that will be given out at a later date.   
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GRADUATION 

 Graduation will take place at the New York State Fair Exposition Building, on Thursday, June 

25, 2020 at 6:00 p.m.  There will be a mandatory graduation rehearsal on Thursday, June 25th at 

8:15 a.m. at Cicero-North Syracuse High School.  Students will be able to take their regular 

scheduled bus to school that day and take their afternoon bus home at 10:45 a.m. 

 

We share your enthusiasm regarding the end of the year.  If you need any further information, please do 

not hesitate to call your student’s counselor or Mrs. Clancy at (315) 218-4002. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

William J. LaClair 

Executive Principal  


